Wadsworth Amateur Soccer Association
General Meeting
August 10, 2010
Location: Knights of Columbus Start Time: 8:20

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Frank Muhl, Dave Wagner, James Muhl, Jaimie Zakikian, Mike Skunza, Rick Rogers, Linda Bloc,
Scott Simpson GUESTS PRESENT: Andy Cossick, Tessa Skunza

Reports

Monthly Minutes:
» Mike motions and Brian second to approve June board minutes, motion passed.
Treasurers Report:

» Linda discusses report. What is decision on jerseys paid by WASA for financial aid? The financial aid form must be filled out
requesting help with uniforms.

Presidents Report:
» No Report
Vice President Report:
» Remind coaches and players to stay off the goals and do not move them.
Director of Rec.:
> Mike has resolved issues with teams. Season is ready to start. Staying with Larry the picture guy, pictures on the 21°.
Director of In-house:
» In-House is set, he and Scott have revamped the program to add more academy style practices.

»  Brian wants to know how we can get some checks and balances with the WASA cards. Will not give cards to anyone without
getting money first. The total extra count is 240, Brian is taking 20 away for emergency in case he needs them, and John is
taking 20 more. The remaining 198 will be in the vault.

Director Coaching and Player Development:

» Referee discussion with Linda regarding number of referees for the in-house games.

» Mike makes a motion to approve the coach’s list Brian seconds, motion approved.

» Looking into changing the way we do tryouts, will try more player evaluations forms.
» Hands out Academy program outline for 2010-2011. See outline for more information.
Director Select:

» Discusses items from the GASSA meeting,.

Tournament Chair:

» Challenger was a success and Hands on was also profitable. 3v3 live tournament was success as well. Wants to use money
from these tournaments to buy 3v3 goals. See report for more details.

» WASA and GSA coaches need to sign up their teams up for the Frank J. Memorial tournament.
Old Business:
» Do not park on the neighbors (Buzzelli) parking lot, he was very upset with us and will tow if anyone parks there in the future.

»  Frank wants a budget from the Treasurer.

New Business:

» Don't park in the neighbor’s parking lot.

» Andy Cossick wants to see the playoff results on the website. Also, he wants the board to express that when players are
evaluated the need to know that players may be assigned to new teams. Also recommends that parents that live in two
separate homes list both contacts on registration.

Announcements:

Motion to adjourn by Linda, second by Brian, motion approved and passed.

Board meeting concluded at 9:10 pm
Respectfully Submitted by
James A. Muhl

Board Secretary



